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WELLINGTON FREE KINDERGARTEN ASSOCIATION. Records, 1905-1980. 2m.
DONATION.
Includes Council meeting minutes, 1905-1978; executive meeting minutes, 1947-
1976; annual general meetings, 1935-1980; and admissions to Brooklyn,
Newtown, and Wellington South Kindergartens, ca. 1909-1938.
WELLINGTON SAVAGE CLUB. Records, 1905-1984. 2m. DONATION.
This social service club was founded in 1905, and formed part ofa nation-wide
network of clubs holding concerts and informal evenings for members. The col-
lection includes minutes, 1905-1968; scrapbooks containing programmes and
other printed ephemera, 1906-1925; and general correspondence and subject files,
1916-1984.

WELLINGTON SETTLEMENT TRADING COMPANY. Records, 1911-1982. 2m.
DONATION.
Relating to the Settlement Gallery, the records include correspondence with
artists, 1974-1978; sales and exhibition accounts, 1973-1982; exhibition files,
1974-1981; and scrapbooks, 1972-1982.
WELLINGTON TECHNICAL COLLEGE. Records, 1885-1963. sm. DONATION: Wel-
lington Polytechnic.
Includes Board of Managers minutes, 1902-1962; letterbooks, 1900-1919;
cashbooks, 1899-1957; fee receipt books, 1897-1928; minutes of the various
trades committees.

YOUNG WOMEN'S CHRISTIAN ASSOCIATION OF NEW ZEALAND. Further records,
ca. 1943-1979. 2.7m. DONATION.
Additions to our existing collection (MS Papers 1536), these records include
minutes of the Association's major committees and boards; subject files on the
worldwide Y.W.C.A. movement, 1970-1974; financial records, 1952-1976;
membership lists and convention registrations, 1948-1977.
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